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Tuesday 19th December 2023 
 

Young Voices Concert – Useful information 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Our Young Voices choir (and the adults) are getting very excited as we are nearing the Young Voices Concert. 
This letter contains some useful information regarding the upcoming concert on Tuesday 9th January 2024.  
 
  

• 12:30pm - children will leave school for Sheffield Utilita Arena. We will go into the hall early for lunch 
on this day, so children can still order a lunch from school or alternatively can bring a packed lunch 
for their dinner before we set off to the arena. 

• Rehearsal will start at 2:15pm 

• 5:00pm rehearsal ends and children have 1 hour tea break. They will need a packed lunch for their 
tea and drinks for the duration of the day. They will have the opportunity to re-fill a water bottle.  

• 7:00pm - concert commences  

• 9:15pm concert ends and children will leave the arena to return to the coach. This could take some 
time in order to ensure the safety of all children. 

• Children ARE NOT permitted to leave the arena and go home with parents. They MUST be collected 
from school at approx. 10:00pm. We will be updating our school Facebook page on our journey home 
with our estimated time of arrival back at school. 

• Our tickets have arrived, so please collect these from the school office by Friday 22nd December. 

• We have received our t-shirt order and children will receive their t-shirts on the day of the concert. 

• A link to the Young Voices songs can be found on our Facebook page, so please encourage your child 
to practise singing these over the Christmas holidays as we will not be having another practise before 
the concert. 

• Children are allowed to bring their phones with them but these will remain with staff traveling to and 
from the arena. There will be opportunities for children to take photos and call their parents during 
their break at 5:00pm. 

 
If you have any questions at all about the concert, then please come and see me at my classroom door, or 
alternatively, phone the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Mrs Saddington 
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